
From: Kahlon, Gurbux 
Sent: 1/8/2013 4:35:30 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Draft oir? 

Not sure. 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2013 4:06 PM 
To: Kahlon, Gurbux 
Subject: Re: Draft oir? 

Thanks for the reply! I guess it can be voted on this week then. Cool. 

We will stand by ... 
Thanks again. 

Original Message 
From: Kahlon, Gurbux [mailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, January 08, 2013 04:01 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Draft oir? 

Laura, a Very Happy New Year to you too. I was out last week and am getting to my e-mails. The OIR should 
come out soon. It is almost ready. 

Gurbux 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, January 02, 2013 2:19 PM 
To: Kahlon, Gurbux 
Subject: Draft oir? 

Gurbux 
Happy new year! Hope you were able to enjoy a holiday break. 
I see the abl900 oir is on the 1/10 agenda. Do you have a sense of when the draft oir may come out? 

All the best, 
Laura 

SB GT&S 0262084 
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